QUARTERLY UPDATE

WILLISTON LAKE
ELDERS SOCIETY

Developments since March 12/24 Forum

* Contact with
Vanderhoof

We have made contact with
Connexus community services in
Vanderhoof to ask questions on the
process of seniors residences. It was
recommended to hire a consultant
in the future.

= Contact with

—_NorthernHealth
We have met with Northern Health,
the mayor and CAO of Mackenzie,
and hospital admin. Discussion of
current supports and community
needs. Representatives of Northern
Health recommended an analysis of
the community needs before making
committments.

* Reached out to First

Nations Communities
The vision of the sodety is to include
the First Nations Cormmunities
around Williston Lake therefore a
letter of introduction has been sent to
the commumnities of Mcleod Lake,
Kwadacha First Natons, and Tsay
Keh Dene.

* Formed Soclety

Officially formed the Williston
Lake Elders Society and registered
as a non-profit on March 27/2024.




